Te Tari Taiwhenua

9 March 2017

Rob Fifita-Tovo

120 Victoria Street, Wellington 6011 Phone +64 4 495 7200 Fax +64 4 382 3405 Website www.dia.govt.nz

fyi-request-5481-8430e72e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Rob Fifita-Tovo

Extension of time limit for a decision on your Official Information Act request 16/17-0240 dated 2 March 2017

Thank you again for your official information request dated 2 March 2017 in which you requested information for details regarding information relating to Pasifika for Tomorrow Trust's application for funding.

We are extending the time limit for making a decision about your information request from 30 March 2017 to 14 April 2017.

We are making this extension under section 15A(1)(b) in order to complete consultations that are necessary to make a decision on your request and provide you with a proper response to your request.

If you are dissatisfied with the decision to extend the time limit you have the right, under section 28 of the Official Information Act 1982, to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman.

The Office of the Ombudsman can be contacted at PO Box 10152 Wellington or by phoning 0800 802 602, or via email at info@ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz

Again, thank you for your request.

Yours sincerely

Peter Burke

Manager Governance Risk and Assurance

Strategy and Governance